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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT- 

 
NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON  

PSYCHOLOGY IN A GLOBALISED WORLD 
 

 

Due to the announcement of general elections to the Delhi Assembly to 

be held on 05th February 2024, the dates of the National Conference on 

Psychology in a Globalised World have been changed and it will now be 

held during 06th and 07th February 2024.  

 

All concerned are requested to kindly note the same. The theme, venue 

and timings shall remain the same.  

 

 
[Prof Sheema Aleem] 

Head 
 


